
 

Report of the Town Manager 

November 28th, 2022 

____________________________________________________________________________________  

  

     

1. Financial Updates-      

A. We have been coordinating with the Assessor’s Office, and expect the annual 

Tax Rate Classification Hearing to take place at your December 19th meeting.  

B. Applications for the 2023 Robinson Broadhurst Foundation Grant Round have 

been submitted. A final spreadsheet will be reviewed at your upcoming 

meeting.  

2. Personnel Updates-   N/A  

 

3. Project Updates-      

A. We received a low bid for the Old Murdock Senior Center Temporary Repairs. 

Our engineer is presently reviewing their qualifications.  

B. The WRA reviewed an offer for the property on Beech St. They have counter 

offered, and we are awaiting a response.  

C. The Amphitheater project is winding down for the winter, with some vertical 

steel work expected to occur before spring.  

 

4. Miscellaneous Updates-  

 

A.  The Hillview project is moving forward, with the sale of the property expected to 

occur before the end of 2022. 
 


